
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 
It has been observed that the students coming to school on their own – BY SELF are reaching school 
late in the morning.  

Looking at the rising temperatures we expect the students to reach school on time in the morning i.e. 
8:30am. Kindly ensure that your ward reaches the School on time.  

From Monday, 19th February 2024 onwards the school Gates (No. 1 & No. 2) will be closed at 
08:35am. any student reaching school after 08:35am. will be sent back home. No student will be 
given entry on any grounds.  

We request the parents to support us in instilling punctuality & discipline amongst the students.  

Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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